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| Galentines and Brolentines happened here in San Antonio. It was a night with lots of fun, lots of
food, lots of competition (foosball for the guys!) and lots of really great conversations.

This event was quite fun. But some of topics related to Valentines day really have me thinking and praying for these
students. There is so much pressure from the culture around them to not follow Biblical standards in regards to their
sexuality. For many of them, surrendering their lives to God’s way of living is a new idea. That God would call them to live
differently from everyone around them in regards to sex, dating, and relationships is totally foreign.

In my morning devotion a couple days ago I was reminded of how important it is to follow God in this area in particular.
1 Corinthians 6:18 says, “Run from sexual sin! No other sin so clearly affects the body as this one does. For sexual
immorality is a sin against your own body.”

Many of our students are striving for purity and desire to follow God with their whole lives. Yet there are so many pressures
on them ranging from their past, sin done against them, and the culture around them. Would you pray with me that they
would rely on the power of the Holy Spirit for victory in these areas. Pray that their lives would be different than those

around them and that they would trust that God has their best interest in mind with the guidelines that He has set up.
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There are a few things coming up:

1) Pray as we step foot onto new campuses. We are hoping to launch on more
campuses every semester. Pray that we would find students that want to join
us in reaching their classmates!

2) Like the photo to the right, we want to have many opportunities to present
Jesus to students on the campuses we are currently on. Pray that those would
be successful.

3) Our Spring Break trip, which includes evangelism on the beach to the typical
Spring Breaker, is happening in March. Pray for many students to attend.
Pray for community to be developed and for evangelism to happen.

We are so grateful for your prayers for this ministry. We are covered by the
Lord’s hand of protection and blessing as you lift us up! Thank you so much!
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